
February 22, 2022 

North York Community Council 

RE: Marlee Avenue Area Study 

To the Members of the North York Community Council, 

Recommendations:  

The North York Community Council recommends that:  

1) City Council direct the Chief Planner and Executive Director, City Planning, in 
consultation with the General Managers of Transportation Services, 
Engineering & Construction Services, Toronto Water, Parks, Forestry & 
Recreation, to prepare a work plan and draft terms of reference for a planning 
study generally within 800 metres of the Glencairn subway station in support of 
the City’s Municipal Comprehensive Review.

2) City Council direct the Chief Planner and Executive Director, City Planning 
to report to the North York Community Council on the  timing, boundaries, 
and components of the study in Recommendation 1 above, including but not 
limited to land use, built form, open space and parks, community facilities, 
infrastructure, and heritage, by June 2022. 

Best regards, 

Councillor Mike Colle 
Ward 8, Eglinton-Lawrence 

Ward 8 Eglinton-Lawrence 
City Hall, 100 Queen Street West 
2nd Floor, Suite A20 
Toronto, Ontario   M5H 2N2 

Tel: 416-338-2500
Fax: 416-392-4895 
councillor_colle8@toronto.ca
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